
Principal Message 11-19-21 

Stevenson Families, 

What a wonderful week we had.  The Autumn Lights:  Turkeys Go On Strike!  performance was 

sensational!  Having the first live audience for the show in over a year was so special.  It really reminded 

us of the connection and energy between the audience and the performers.  I am so proud of our 

students and the amazing talents they continue to develop. 

Speaking of performances, Winter Solstice: The Enchanted Holiday Bookshop tickets have already gone 

on sale.  If you have any questions, please email help@rlsfundraising.org.  Once all seats have been sold, 

seating will be emailed to families.  Also, if you were not able to purchase tickets, reach out to the RLS 

Fundraising Group via the email address provided. 

Please remember that Jingle Bell Jog will take place on Friday, December 3rd.  There is no need to turn in 

pledge forms until after the event.  Attached is an additional copy of the grade level spirit colors and 

pledge form in case yours has been misplaced.  Also remember our PALs meeting will occur that day at 

9:05 am.   

Next week all BPS schools will be closed for the Thanksgiving holiday.  I hope everyone takes some time 

to recognize the blessings in your life and I want to take this opportunity to thank you for trusting us 

with your most prized possession, your child.  Each student brings me such joy and I am so privileged to 

be part of their education.  I thank you for sharing them with me. 

Happy Thanksgiving!  See you on November 29th! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 
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